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VIRGINIA POWER

April 11,1985

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director Scrial No: 85-262
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation Water Quality /JAT:
U. S. Regulatory Commission Docket Nos: 50-338/50-339
Washington, D. C. 20555 License Nos: NPF-4/NPF-7

Dear Mr. Denton:
.

Virginia Electric and Power Company
North Anna Power Station

Reissuance of NPDES Pemit No. VA 0052451

Enclosed is a copy of the newly reissued National Pollution Discharge
Elimination System (NPDES) Permit for our North Anna Power Station. Conditions
of this permit are effective March 19, 1985. A copy of this permit is provided
in accordance with our licensing agreement to submit all permit changes within
thirty days.

Very ul ours

n A. Taylor, .D.
Manager

Water Quality

Enclosure

cc: Dr. J. Nelson Grace
Regional Administrator
Region II, USNRC

Mr. Milton B. Shymlock
NRC Resident Inspector
North Anna Power Station
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COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA
STATE It'ATER CONTROL BOARD

R,|ydyg*" 2111 Hamilton Street
March 19, 1985

Post Office Box 11143
Richmond, Virginia 23230-1143

(804) 257-0056

John A. Taylor, Ph.D.
Manager, Water Quality
VEPC0
Richmond, Virginia 23261

Dear Dr. Taylor:

The Executive Director has approved the attached effluent limitations and monitor-
ing requirements and directed the staff to reissue an NPDES Industrial Permit to
VEPC0 and Old Dominion Electric Cooperative, North Anna Power Plant. This apprev31
is in accordance with a memorandum dated 18 March 1985 from the Assistant Director
of Operations, Office of Water Resources Management.. A copy is enclosed for your
information.

Virginia-NPDES Permit.No. VA 0052451 is also enclosed. In accordance with the per-
mit, the permittee is required to submit monitoringsreports to the Valley Regional
Office. These reporting forms are included with the permit. The permittee will be
responsible for obtaining additional copies of the reporting forms.

If you have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely yours,

p
Lafty G. Lawson, P.E.
Assistant Director of Operations,
Office of Water Resources Management

/Jf
cc: Vince Carpano, 0WRM

EPA - Region III, 3WM51
VR0 File #22-4740

Enclosure: Memorandum dated 18 March 1985 from Assistant Director of Operations,
0WRM

Permit No. VA 0052451
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